
 

 

 

 

 

 

Luttons News 

Thursday 25th May 2023 

 
 

A message from Mrs Mould… 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Another half term has flown by! 

Once again I have been so proud of the children and their learning 
this half term. I would like to particularly congratulate our Year 6 
and Year 2 children for the way in which they tackled the SATs. 

They showed determination and resilience which is admirable.  

As this term draws to a close, it is the right time so inform you of 
some key events taking place next half term. Please take the time to 

note these key dates, it will be a very busy summer half term! 

Finally I would just like to wish the children, parents/carers and the 
whole staff team a wonderful half term holiday.  

Best wishes  

Mrs Mould  

 

 



 
 

 
 

Attendance News 

Whole School Attendance News  

 

Our Federation Target is 97% 

 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  

98.01% 

Class Attendance News  

   

Class 1:    97% 

 

Class 2:     98.6% 

 

Well done to Class 2 who 
will be enjoying their  

extra playtime.  

 
 

Individual Attendance 
News 

 
Well done to all the children 
who achieved 100% Attendance 
this week. 

Congratulations to  

our certificate  

winner: 

                Deighton        



Stars of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 
Forests School Stars of the Week: 

 
 

  

 

 

 

                     Notes from the Headteacher:   

 

Class 1 

Henry  

For having a genuine love of all things 
factual and eagerness to share his 
knowledge.  

 

Hannah  

For having an amazing writing week, 
using her phonics to help her spell 
longer words. 

Class 2 

 Lewis P 

For making us smile every day with his 
humour and his fantastic attitude 
towards work.  

 

Crystal 

For her fantastic progress and hard 
work in writing.  

Class 1 

 

No Forest School 
this week. 

 

Lower Key Stage 2 

 

All lower key stage 
2 for being safe 
around the fire.  

Upper Key Stage 2 

 

All upper key stage 
2 for being safe 
around the fire.  

Class 1 

Jack H 

For completing some amazing 
constructions and beginning to 
count the blocks he has used.  

Harry  

For showing kindness towards 
others when they are upset.  

Class 2 

Frankie 

For settling in so beautifully this 
week and being a joy to teach.  

Alice 

For always being a ray of sunshine 
and our school light . 



Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
This week in Class 1, we have been writing stories based on `Mapping Sam’. 
The children have all written their own version of the story where an      
animal goes on an adventure once its owner has gone to bed.  

 

We have also been finding out about Samuel Pepys and his impact on the 
events of The Great Fire of London. You might want to ask your child 
about the things Samuel  Pepys buried in his garden—the children were  

intrigued!  

 

It is fantastic to see  the children continuing to use their tricky word key 
rings and this is really beginning to have an impact on their reading. It is the 
sight reading of these smaller words that really help your child to become 
more fluent when reading.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have worked really hard this half term and I’m sure they are 
ready for a break.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
Our Learning This Week……Class 2 

 

In science we have been investigating plant growth and have noticed the 
difference between plants when they have not been watered. We have also 
looked at the transpiration system using celery and food colouring. In 
math's, we have been estimating capacity.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In assembly, we celebrated Pentecost, the church’s birthday and sang 
hymns with battery operated candles.  

 

 



 
Summer Term Key Events 

 
 Friday 26th May—Training Day 
 Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June—May Half term holiday. 
 Monday 5th June to Wednesday 7th June—Peat Rigg Residential.  
 Friday 1.00pm—3.15pm  (9/16/23/30 June and 7th July) - Cricket  
      coaching from a Yorkshire Cricket Coach. Children in Class 2 to wear  
      uniform to school but bring PE kit to change into at lunchtime.  
       Class 1  to come to school in PE kit.  
 Week beginning 12th June—Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check week. 
 Week beginning 12th June—Phonic Screening Check week. 
 Wednesday 28th June—Sports Day 
 Wednesday 5th July—PCSO to visit children to talk about online    safety.   
 Tuesday 11th July—Year 6 children trip to Crucial Crew (more details to follow).  
 Wednesday 12th July—Reserve Sports Day 
 Friday 14th July—North Yorkshire Library Service to talk to children about the 

Summer Reading Challenge.  
 Saturday 15th July—Luttons Summer Fair—12-3pm 
 Tuesday 25th July— Last day of the Summer Term.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 

If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding Team 
at school.  

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Interim Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  

Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 

Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 

(MAST) 

01609 780780 

Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 

 

 

 



Nursery Places Available  
From  September 2023 at 

Luttons Community Primary School Offering: 

 

 Teacher led Nursery linked to the school curriculum 

 Pre-school care for children 3 and upwards 

 Term time breakfast club open to nursery children.  

 Up to 15 hours FREE childcare 

 

To book a visit or reserve a place for  

September please contact the office:  

01944 738232 

Email: luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

 

 

 



 


